
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 20, 2025 

 

Attn: All Bidders 

 

Project:  Craig City School District 

  Craig Elementary and Middle School Upgrades 

 

Job No.:  24005.01 

Subject:  Notice of Apparent Low Bidder 

 

 

On Wednesday, February 19 at 2 pm, Architects Alaska received bids for the Craig Elementary 

and Middle School Upgrades project. A total of 2 Bids were received. All bids included the 

required submittal items, acknowledged receipt of all addenda, and appeared to be responsive 

bids.  

 

Based on the bids received, McG Constructors, Inc. is the apparent low bidder with a base bid 

amount of $11,247,000. The District intends to award the contract to the apparent low bidder 

pending the conclusion of the protest period and final approval by the District board. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the project and especially for all the hard work necessary in 

preparing a bid for the project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Steve Henri, AIA 

Principal Architect 


